August 23, 1983

Dr. J. C. Mc Veigh,
Brighton Polytechnic,
Moulsecombe

Brighton

BN2 4 AT

Dear Sir:

I am writing to you this letter from Norway after receiving your
adress from the BBC whom I contacted about their recent " science
in action " program which discussed the use of bio-gas in China
with yourself.

Here in Stavanger, Norway,we have formed a group to undertake a
project to help farmers in Northern Ethiopia to get energy supply
from their cattles dung. At present we are collecting relevant
materials.. However, we are particularly interested in the expirience
of others where bio-gas as energy source is tried. We strongly
believe this information will help us to learn from their expiriences
and thus accelerate our planned project.

I would therefore appreciate very much any material you could
provide us on the Chinese ( or others ) bio-gas program. Since
we plan to start the project in autum, I would again appreciate
a quick response to our request.

Thanks in advance.

Regards,

Emetu Tesfay: £ - @/’7@

Digranesv. IS
4000 Stavanger
Norway



